
 

Dear Residents of Evergreen Broadacres,  

 

It was with heavy hearts that we heard that Hendra Mostert's 

Grandmother had passed way. 

 

As much as it is a sad time for her family,  

She is in all of our thoughts. 

 

We share the family’s mourning and whilst we all will send our 

condolences  

we ask all to please respect their privacy at this sad time.  

 

 

Evergreen Broadacres Residents Committee. 


